
 
Subject: Phone tower legislation review
Date: Friday, 11 November 2011 11:48:11 PM

The Committee,
I support the review initiative re mobile phone towers and the process 
which determines where they are best sited.
That process should allow for those living near or otherwise effected, in 
some way, to be informed, consulted and be given fair opportunity to 
object to an independant body.
Financial status of the objecter should not lead to an unfair contest 
between the opposing parties.
A total ban should apply to towers being errected within a certain distance 
of schools,
Notification of plans to build a tower should be by way of the letter-box.
Regards,
Glenn Andersen
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